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To whom it may concern. 

 

Hello, my name is Carl Horning an Oregonian for over 46 years. I have worked in the 

fire service for over 25 years and my family has operated a small buisness here for 

more than 40 years. 

 

 

I am writing you to oppose SB 348, on two points. This is a cut and past of messure 

114, please let the system work and let the courts do the job they have to do. With 

SB348 being created it only shows that some people in our states government do not 

believe in the rule of law and the system we have. Some can argue that this only can 

point to a dictatorship style of government that some might be hoping for. 

 

My second point is the emergency clause, we in Oregon have seen this clause used 

to many times. This clause should only be used when we have an emergency, not 

when the government is afraid of its people or the rule of law.  

 

Please let the courts handle measure 114 first,  show us that you believe in our 

system of government. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

Carl H. 

 


